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SUBJECT: Death of Retiree William Gibney

It is with regret that | advise you of the death of retiree William “Bill” Gibney. Bill died on May
16, 2024. He was 75.

Bill served in the Navy from 1969-1971 as a torpedoman’s mate and joined DAV in 1989 as a
national service officer apprentice in the Albany, New York office. He was promoted to NSO
supervisor in 1995 and retired after 30 years of service in 2019. He was a DAV member of
Chapter 38 in Troy, New York.

Bill is survived by his wife, Sharon; sons William and Samuel; and a brother, Robert.

A funeral mass was held on Tuesday, May 21 at Christ the King Church in Albany, New York.
Interment with full military honors took place during a private burial service at Saratoga National
Cemetery. Remembrances may be expressed here.

We are immensely thankful for his contributions and proud of his accomplishments. DAV

grieves along with his family and the countless veterans and families he served through our
sacred cause. May he rest in peace.

Barry A. Jesinoski
National Adjutant
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https://www.wjrockefeller.com/obituaries/William-Francis-Gibney?obId=31523230

